
Dear, 

Further to your recent Freedom of Information Request below, I am writing to you to advise that the 

Council has no contract with any supplier in relation to GDPR compliance services, and has no plans 

to go out to the market for any such service.  

 

I hope the above assists you; however, If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request 

was dealt with, then please write to the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, 

West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number 

above.  

 

Following this, if you remain dissatisfied, you can ask the Information Commissioner to review your 

request. However, the Information Commissioner cannot normally make a decision unless you have 

exhausted the procedure provided by the Council. The Information Commissioner can be contacted 

at: 

 

Information Commissioner's Office 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

Cheshire 

SK9 5AF 

Tel: 0303 123 1113 or 01625 54 57 45 

www.ico.org.uk 


